Dear Parents/Guardians,

Often parents will ask for a CLASS LIST when they want to send party invitations or set up play dates.  We can make a list of names and information about your child’s class available to you if we have permission to do so. If you would like to be included on a CLASS LIST which would be given to parents who request it for one of the above reasons (ie. play dates, party invitations), please fill in the information below and return this form to school. Thank you.
Child’s Name ______________________________________________________

Child’s Class (Circle One)     T/Th  AM 3’s           T/Th PM 3’s        W/F 3’s

M/T/Th AM 4’s                              M/T/Th PM 4’s                         M/W/F 4’s

                             M/T/W/TH 5’s                                   
Parent’s Name______________________________________________________

Address____________________________________________________________

Preferred Phone Number _____________________________________________

If you prefer: e-mail___________________________________________________
We will include the first names of all children on a class list. We will not include parent’s name, phone number or address without your permission by
returning this form.
 YOU MAY REQUEST A CLASS LIST FROM THE PRESCHOOL OFFICE ANYTIME THROUGHOUT THE SCHOOL YEAR. 

Please note that party invitations can be sent home with the children in their bags ONLY if you are inviting the entire class. Otherwise, please send them by mail. Thank you.
